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Eastbound I-70 reopened 

Eastbound I-70 has reopened between Exits 157 and 161 near Hays. The incident has been 

cleared and pavement repairs completed. 

For the latest information on road closures and conditions, visit www.kandrive.org, or call 

511 in Kansas or 866-511-5368 outside Kansas. 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
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https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
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